
 

 Dear students of Classes 2020, 2019, 2018 and 2017, 

Welcome back Warriors. The CPA family is excited for the start of the 

year and hope you are too! You may be wondering what it means to be a 

Warrior. Warriors are Honorable, Truthful, and Dignified students. We 

ask questions and wonder about the world we live in. You have an elite 

team of administrators, teachers, counselors, and staff working with you 

to be successful. Thank you and welcome.   

Collegiate Prep Academy 

Welcome Warriors 

Homecoming Logistics “An Evening in Paris” 

Counselor’s Corner 
 What is your ICAP? It is your Individual 

Career and Academic Plan. Every student 

will have a completed plan by senior 

year. 

 Please keep using your e-mails as a way 

of communicating with counselors and 

teachers. 

Highlights  

Mr. Elkind and 3 honorable students traveled to CU-Boulder 

Friday September 2nd to hear Justice Sotomayor speak. Sonia 

Sotomayor is an Associate Justice of the Supreme Court of the 

United States, serving since 2009. “Remember that no one 
succeeds alone. Never walk alone in your future paths.” – Sonia 

Sotomayor 

 Things to Do   

1. Aim for 95% attendance rate.  

2. Be in uniform every day. 

3. Advocate for what you need. 

4. Engage, Inspire, and Elevate yourself and your peers 

Bonfire/Pep Rally 9/16 

7:00pm 

 Cheerleading and Warriors + 

MLK Drumline will kick it off 

 Warrior Athletics will sell 

hotdogs and water 

Game 9/17 

1pm at Evie Dennis vs. 

Northgleen 

All royalty will be announced at 

the game’s halftime 

Dance 9/17 

 7pm to 10pm at the Montbello 

Campus 

 CPA entrance is the Athletic 

Parking Lot Doors 

 Tickets 10$ Ticket sale end 9/15 

 Free popcorn and water, other 

snacks for $$ 


